
 

PO Box 1116, Windham, ME 04062 ○ (207) 310-0506 ○ dustin@dmroma.com 

September 4, 2018 
 
Amanda Lessard, Town Planner  
Town of Windham 
8 School Road 
Windham, ME 04062 
 
Re: Response to Review Comments 
 Gray Road Retirement Community 
 Weld, LLC - Applicant 
 
Dear Amanda: 
 
On behalf of Weld, LLC we have prepared the enclosed plans and supporting material in response to 
review comments received for the Gray Road Retirement Community project.  We have revised the 
plans in response to the email comments received from the Planning Department dated 7/30/18 and 
from the Town Engineer dated 8/17/18.   
 
We have also included preliminary building elevation plans and septic system HHE-200 designs for the 
proposed wastewater disposal fields.  A Nitrate Study is currently underway, and we are coordinating 
final approval of the water main infrastructure design with the Portland Water District.  A ground survey 
of the proposed stormwater basins will be performed prior to final approval of the project. 
 
It is our opinion that the requirement for a High Intensity Soil Survey can reasonably be waived.  The 
three soil types mapped on the property by the Medium Intensity maps are all classified as silty loam or 
sandy loam, which have similar characteristics.  The soils on the property are mostly classified as 
Hydrologic Soil Group “C” soils, with some small areas of HSG “B” soils.  The project will be served by 
public water, and septic systems will be consolidated into two specific areas, which will include HHE-200 
designs and a nitrate analysis that considers the specific soil types encountered and analyzed at the 
septic system locations. 
 
Upon your review of this information, please let us know if you have any questions or require any 
additional information.  
 
Sincerely,  

  
DM ROMA CONSULTING ENGINEERS 

 
 
 

Dustin M. Roma, P.E. 
President 
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